
February 5, 1983 

Mr. W. C. Wheeler 
United States Coast Guard 
12th Coast Guard District 
630 Sansome Street 
San Francisco, CA 94126 

Dear Mr. Wheeler: 

Last August the City of Pacific Grove was given 
verbal notice that a change would be forthcoming in 
our agreement with the Coast Guard for our museum 
operation at Point Pinos. Mr. William S. Pitt, 
Administrative Services Director, informed me that 
his understanding was that a new license was to be 
issued last November. He also stated that he was 
told it would contain significant changes. 

The city is very interested in learning what 
changes might be effected in our agreement and have 
been holding off on installation of the lawn sprinkler 
system and certain maintenance until the changes could 
be examined. 

Would you please check to see what may be forth-
coming? 

Thank you. 

Sincerely yours, 

Vernal L. Yadon 
Director 
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